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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM DATES 
 
 

 
 
 
6th—8th December Grade 
4/5/6 camp 
 
Tuesday 12th December—
Statewide Orientation Day 
 
Friday 15th December—
Christmas Concert 
 
Monday 18th December—
Grade 6 Graduation 
 
Wednesday 20th December—
last day 1.30pm finish 

 

 
 

From the Principal 
Community Pantry 

With Christmas only 25 days away please remember that our Community Pantry 
is available every day for all families.  Please pop on by if you need to grab 
anything to ease any financially struggles that can be all too common at this time 
of the year.  

Fruit Available  

Sometimes our students are hungry during class time.  To help curb their hunger 
fruit is available in the classrooms for students to eat. Every week, Food Bank 
supply the school with apples, oranges, pears and carrots.  

Reports 

Teachers are currently finishing off a few assessments and will be busy writing 
reports over the next few weeks. Reports will be released to parents via 
Compass on Wednesday 20th December. 

Grade 4/5/6 Camp 

Our Grade 4/5/6 students are very excited to be heading off on camp next week. 
They have met one of the camp leaders via Webex and had an opportunity to 
virtually look around the camp and ask questions. This session helped to provide 
all students with some extra reassurance and confidence to have a successful 
time on camp.  

New Enrolments 2024  

We are now taking enrolments for Foundation next year. If you have younger 
siblings starting school next year, please could you hand in your enrolment form 
as soon as possible. This would be greatly appreciated. Also, if you have friends 
or family that have students for foundation next year ask them to call the office 
and book a tour. 

Christmas Raffle 

Tickets for our Christmas Raffle have been sent home today.  Please check bags!  
They are due back Thursday 14th December and it will be draw at the Christmas 
Concert. 

Have a great weekend,   

Penelope Harris 

EDITION 35 

“Growing through learning” 



Colour Run today was AMAZING!!!! 

 

Look out for photos on Facebook and in 

next week’s newsletter! 



 

PREP 
Amare, you have been 

working really well in 

areas. 

  

GRADE 

1 

Robin for producing a 

fabulous narrative to be 

published!  Well done! 

  

GRADE 

2/3 

Mason for being such a 

respectful and helpful 

member of the 2/3 class. 

  

GRADE 

4/5/6 

Adam for being a 
respectful learner who is 

always willing to help 
others. 





This week our Grade 2/3 students participated in  a 

fantastic learning opportunity making Gingerbread men.   

 

Did you know that cooking is great way for students to 

learn fractions?

 

This experience provided students with an activity to 

learn fractions in a real life context.



Students earned 5 leaves this week 

which is 500 acknowledgements of 

positive behaviour. 

Amazing work everyone! 






